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It is hard to believe that we have already reached the end of January!  
What a busy, exciting month we have had across school… We have been on 
trips, welcomed visitors, begun new topics and welcomed new classmates into 
school… 
 
Roll on February! 
 
Updates 
From now on, we will use some newsletters to update parents on work that we 
are undertaking in school. We constantly strive to ensure that our school re-
mains a very good school. We continue to work together to ensure that we 
identify our school improvement priorities and work towards achieving them in 
a collaborative way. 
 
Safeguarding Update 
Safeguarding and keeping children safe is our number one priority in school.  

 
I have taken on the role of Designated Safeguarding Lead, with both Ms 
Summers and Mrs Deane acting as Deputy Designated Safeguarding Leads.  
We explain to the children that they can talk to any adult in school about any-
thing that is worrying them, but that myself, Ms Summers and Mrs Deane have 
the special job of keeping them safe. If, as an adult, you have any concerns 
about a child, please feel able to talk to one of us too. 
 
As part of our safeguarding commitment, we ensure that we explore the im-
portance of e-safety with children across school. Next week we will be sending 
home with KS1 / KS2 children  ‘Acceptable use of the internet, emails and 
computers’ agreements. We would appreciate you talking these through with 
your child, signing them and returning them to school. 
 
As a staff, we are in the process of updating certain policies, such as our Be-
haviour Policy. We always ensure that we respond to children’s views and, fol-
lowing a discussion with Y1 to Y6 children, I was delighted with their positive 
view on behaviour in school. We will send this policy out to you for information 
next week too.  

  

Have a good weekend! 

Louise Brown 


